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Ford Customer Service Division 
 

 June 23, 2008 
TO:  All U.S. Ford and Lincoln Mercury Dealers 
 
SUBJECT:   DEMONSTRATION / DELIVERY HOLD Advance Notice - Safety Recall 08S06  
 Certain 2008 Edge/MKX AWD Vehicles     
 Fuel Tank Inspection  
 

AFFECTED VEHICLES 

Certain 2008 model year Edge/MKX All Wheel Drive (AWD) vehicles built from June 13, 2008 through 
June 17, 2008.  Up to 186 vehicles may be involved, although it is expected to be fewer.  Potentially 
affected vehicles will be identified in OASIS.  In addition, for a list of vehicles assigned to your dealership, 
visit https://web.fsavinlists.dealerconnection.com.   

REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 

During manufacturing, a small gap may have developed on the outside of the fuel tank.  This small gap 
may result in fuel weepage or drip from the tank.   

SERVICE ACTION 

DO NOT DEMONSTRATE OR DELIVER any of the affected vehicles involved in this safety recall. 
It is expected that a complete Dealer Bulletin will be provided to dealers prior to June 27, 2008 when it is 
anticipated that parts ordering information and repair instructions will be available to support this safety 
recall. 

CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION 

Owners of record will be notified via first-class mail after repair instructions and parts ordering information 
have been provided to dealers. 

OASIS 

Consult OASIS for affected vehicles.  FSA VIN listings for all affected vehicles will be available  
June 23, 2008.  

PLEASE NOTE:      

Federal law requires dealers to complete this recall service before a new vehicle is delivered to the 
buyer or lessee.  Violation of this requirement by a dealer could result in a civil penalty of up to 
$6,000 per vehicle.  Correct all vehicles in your new vehicle inventory prior to delivery.    

QUESTIONS? 

Special Service Support Center (Dealer Only) Questions:…….… 1-800-325-5621 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael A. Berardi 
 
 


